
Expect delivery in mid – end of August
Exact date depends on growing season to ensure freshness 
and quality.

We will notify you by email in advance when the Peaches 
are scheduled to arrive or you can look up the delivery date 
on one of our web sites at
www.kofc1214.org or     www.facebook.com/kofc1214

25lb case for $40 – Place your order at one of our Knights

We accept cash, checks and now also credit cards!

Delivery at the Knight’s hall at
121 N. Meldrum, Fort Collins
(behind the School gym) 

http://www.kofc1214.org/
http://www.facebook.com/kofc1214

